
_--__-_- - - - - ''

4y 0 O

milaim SEP 141966

F & M Scientifie
DiviLion of Hewlett-Packard
Acute 41 and starr moed
b ondale, passeylvania.19311

Attention: Mr. Jima Peters

Gentlement

We beve evaluated the Model 2-6195 detector cell incorporattag two
millisaries of Miskal 63 and the Model P-6761 Leak Test Ett for mee

+

with the detector sell.

Both items are amoeptable for lisensing purposes and we are prepared *

to aseept license appliestians from your sustomers.

Very truly yours.

William O. Miller
Isotopes Breneh
Division of Materials
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Talked to Peters June 13, 1966, re American Cyanamid Company
application 78010 dated June 7, 1966,.for Ni-63 in an F & M cell.

Peters spys unit is being advertised, but not yet in production.
Says he will contact Cyanimid and point out that F & M must
furnish information to AEC before license can be issued.

Peters says he is thinking about visiting us to discuss Ni-63
cell. Told him I didn't think a visit was necessary. He says
maybe he will send package in prior to further consideration of
a visit. I briefly outlined the information we would need for a
Ni-63 cell.
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Jack M. Bell
6-13-66


